
 

Höganäs 15 November 2017 

  

Jefast was founded in 1977 and has since then had its headquarter in Höganäs, Skåne. Jefast owns and develops 
properties in Höganäs and Helsingborg and its close surroundings, as well as a hotel in Fort Lauderdale, 
Florida USA. The company owns a total of 45 properties including both commercial and residential 
properties. The portfolio value amounts to more than 2,5bn.  

 

Jefast postpones opening of Kv 
Holland 25 - Correction 
(Correction regarding opening month being October 2018 and not November 2018)  

Jefast’s project in Helsingborg at Holland 25, earlier referred to as “Söderpunkten”, has a new opening date. 
It is now scheduled to take place on the 26th of October 2018. It has earlier been communicated an opening in 
different stages of which the first part was scheduled to open 23rd of March 2018 and the last part, SF 
Filmstaden, autumn 2018.  

“The postponement of the first opening date means that we will be able to have a grand opening”, says 
Cassandra Jertshagen, CEO of Jefast. “From a commercial standpoint we believe this will benefit our tenants. 
We are currently investigating what other effects this change will have.” She continues:  

“There are several reasons for this delay, not least that the scope of the project has increased. We also believe 
that the final product will be of much higher quality than what was first anticipated.”   

The effects of the postponement that are known as of today is the fact that the signed tenants will not be able to 
move into the premises as previously communicated.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Cassandra Jertshagen, CEO 

Tel. +46 42 36 12 01 

E-mail: cassandra@jefast.se 
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This information is information that Jefast Holding AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation (596/2014/EU). The information was submitted for publication, through the agency 
of the contact person set out below, at 15:25 CET on 15 November 2017. 

 


